
On April 12, FOL co-hosted
Disney trivia night with
Coaltown Taps. All proceeds
went to the Richlands
Library Revitalization
Project.

Disney Trivia Night

On Feburary 26, FOL sold
books at the Winter Honey
Month Book/Rummage sale
in Richlands. All proceeds
went to the Richlands
Library Revitalization
Project.

Book/Rummage Sale
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On February 12, FOL hosted a table at
the Expo in Richlands, giving out free
books and information, selling hats, and
accepting donations. All proceeds went
to the FOL general fund. A number of
people renewed their memberships or
joined FOL for the first time!

Winter Honey Month Expo

Friends had online
meetings on January 10 and
February 22, and the first
in-person meeting of the
year on April 11 on the front
porch of the Tazewell
branch. All members are
invited to attend any
meeting, and the next one
is scheduled for Monday,
June 13 at the Tazewell
branch.

Meetings

Upcoming Projects
The FOL approved funds to fulfill requests from
the library for ongoing projects:

Quarterly allowance to each of the four branches for
children's programming
Rack to store bulletin board paper at the Bluefield
branch
Funds to start a Seed Library at the Tazewell branch
Annual check-up and vaccinations for Gatsby, the
Bluefield branch cat
Little Free Library with a historical marker to
commemorate the original Bluefield Library

You can find information, start or renew a membership, or make a donation on Tazewell County Public
Library's website: https://tcplweb.org/support/friends-of-the-library/


